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Our Mission: 
“Ensuring that each 

child has the education 
and skills necessary to 
achieve a successful, 
productive life, and to 
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Eagle Mountain, UT 
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Phone Number: 
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Welcome to February! 

This month’s character traits are humility and confidence. Here are 
a few quotes… 

“True humility is staying teachable, regardless of how much you 
already know.” Anonymous 

“Humility is not thinking less of yourself, but thinking of yourself 
less.” C.S Lewis 

“When a team outgrows individual performance and learns team 
confidence, excellence becomes a reality.”	
 	
I appreciate the teamwork we have here at Hidden Hollow. As we 
continue to strive and work as a team, we’ll come together to 
achieve our goals and vision…and that is to give the best 
educational experiences to every student at Hidden Hollow 
Elementary!	
 	
I am so appreciative of the support of everyone in our community! 
From the teachers, to support staff, to our amazing parents! Thank 
you!	
 	
As a Hidden Hollow team, we will continue with our theme this 
year, “One Team, One Dream!”	
 
Mr. Davies 

 

 

 



   

 

“Stomp”	on	Over	to	Hidden	Hollows	
Dino-mite	BOOK	FAIR. 

Feb.	5-8 
	
	
Tues.-	7:45-4:00 
Wed.-	7:45-7:30 
Thurs.	7:45-7:30 
Fri.	7:45-12:00 
 

Buy	a	great	book	you	can	“Devour” 

Calendar Items: 
 
 

February 2019 
 
January 28 – February 12 
World Famous Chocolate 
Fundraiser, see attached flyer 
 
February 5 – 8: 
Book Fair, see attached flyer 
 
February 6 – 7: 
Parent Teacher Conferences. 
We hope to see you here!  
 
February 11 – 15: 
PTA Family Week 
 
February 14: 
Valentine’s Day Parties  
 
February 18: 
Presidents Day, No school 
 
 
 
Looking ahead: 
 
March: 
 
 
March 4: 
No School 
 
March 11 – 15 
Battle of the Books 
Competition 
 
March 18 – 22 
Teacher Appreciation Week 
 
March 25 – 29: 
HOPE Week  
 
April 1 – 5 
Spring Break, No school!  
 
 

 

 

Dirty car? Papa’s Car Wash in Saratoga Springs (south of 
Walmart) is giving 10% of every purchase back to Hidden 
Hollow. When you go to Papa’s, simply select “Fundraiser” 
on the automated teller, type in our four-digit code 8721 
and select one of the washes. You get two benefits - a 
clean car, AND you’re supporting Hidden Hollow!  

If you have a current 6th grader, please bring in 
their 7th Grade Immunizations as soon as you can 
to the office. If you have a current exemption, 
they are no longer valid and you must get a new 
one at https://apps.usiis.org/vac_edu_module/ 
THANK YOU! 



 
 

It’s	almost	here!		Mark	your	calendars	to	come	volunteer	 
for	the	Competition.		 

March	11,12	for	3&4	grades 
March	12,14	for	5&6	grades 
Final	Battles	March	15th 

 

Don’t forget 
Parent Teacher Conference is 

February 6 ‒ 7 
We hope to see you there!  

 



Our school earns 50% PROFIT on all items sold ! 
Funds will be used for field trips, assemblies, classroom activities and other student programs. 

This year, Hidden Hollow Elementary School is sponsoring a fundraising sale of delicious 
World’s Finest Chocolate.     

This is a family project offering value oriented products.  Please follow instructions carefully.  

Students can check out boxes of yummy $1.00 chocolate items with a signed parent permission slip.  

i All money must be collected at the time of sale 

i No Door to Door Selling.  Sell to friends, relatives, close neighbors, parent’s work, etc.  

i All Money/Checks  should be turned in to the school office.  More cases may be checked 
out in order to win more prizes.  Last day to turn in money is   Tuesday, February 12th. 

i To assist record-keeping, if you have any remaining unsold chocolate  on our last sale day 
you may make a check payable for the amount due and continue to sell it, or you may 
return any undamaged chocolate to the school  

Please have any checks made payable to:      Hidden Hollow Elementary 

IMPORTANT SALE DATES: 

SALE BEGINS: Monday, January 28th 
SALE ENDS: Tuesday, February 12th 

Hidden Hollow Elementary 

☺ PRIZES: See reverse side for FUN PRIZES!       

i Parents may take the forms to work and also promote on Social Media, a GREAT way to get more sales ! 
i Sell to Family Members, Co-workers, Friends,  & Neighbors ! 

i Great Gift Ideas ! 



SAFETY	FOR	EVERY	CHILD	Hidden	Hollow	 
Pick-Up/Drop-Off	Procedures 

 
THE	SAFETY	OF	OUR	STUDENTS	IS	THE	NUMBER	ONE	GOAL	DURING	PICK-UP	AND	DROP-
OFF.			Working	together,	we	can	make	sure	that	every	student	is	safe	while	using	school	
parking	areas. 
 
WE	ARE	EXCITED	ABOUT	OUR		NEW	“SHORTCUT”	SIDEWALK.		A	huge	thank	you	to	Alpine	
School	District	in	helping	us	complete	this	project.	This	sidewalk	allows	students	to	directly	
enter	and	exit	the	school	grounds	without	using	the	crosswalks	that	slow	traffic. 
 
We	have	already	seen	results!		We	have	seen	a	decrease	in	the	entry	and	dismissal	times	from	
approximately	12	minutes	to	6	minutes. 
 
We	must	remember	these	safety	rules: 
 

1. 	Please	make	sure	students	only	enter	and	exit	vehicles	in	the	right	lane	and	from	the	
passenger	side	of	the	vehicle	only.	

 
2. The	left	lane	of	the	parking	lot	is	for	drive-thru	only.			Never	load	or	unload	children	in	

the	left	lane.	
 

3. Load	and	unload	children	only	in	the	marked	load/unload	zone.		Please	do	not	attempt	
to	load	or	drop	off	children	using	the	new	shortcut	sidewalk.		Caution	tape	marks	this	
area,	intended	only	for	pedestrians	entering	and	exiting	the	school.			

	
4. Please	pull	forward	to	orange	cones	as	space	becomes	available	in	front	of	you.	

 
5. No	parking/leaving	vehicles	unattended	in	loading/unloading	zone	during	pick-up	and	

drop-off	times.	
 

6. The	south	lot	contains	a	bus	zone.		Please	do	not	load	and	unload	within	the	bus	zone.	
 

7. If	you	choose	to	pick	up	students	away	from	the	load/unload	zone,	we	ask	that	you	walk	
them	to	and	from	your	vehicle,	using	the	designated	crosswalks.		

 
8. Students	who	remain	on	the	sidewalk	and	load/unload	zone	for	more	than	10	minutes	

after	school	will	be	moved	into	the	vestibule	area	next	to	the	office.	
 
School	staff	will	be	working	to	make	sure	that	all	understand	and	follow	these	rules.			Your	
help	and	cooperation	can	make	this	a	safe	place	for	everyone. 
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Power it up with  

 

ALPINE	SCHOOL	DISTRICT		
BRIGHT	IDEAS	SUPER	SATURDAYS	

8:30-12:00		
	
SESSION	ONE:	STEM	with	Science	

NOVEMBER 3rd  SNOW SPRINGS ELEMENTARY  
  850	South	1700	West    Lehi,	Utah	84043 
 
OR 
 
NOVEMBER 10th GROVECREST ELEMENTARY 
1037	North	300	East     Pleasant	Grove,	Utah	84062 
  

SESSION	TWO:	STEM	with	Technology	and	Math	
 

JANUARY 5th  SNOW SPRINGS ELEMENTARY  
  850	South	1700	West    Lehi,	Utah	84043 
 
OR 
 
JANUARY 26th  GROVECREST ELEMENTARY 
1037	North	300	East     Pleasant	Grove,	Utah	84062 

 
 

SESSION	THREE:	STEM	with	Art	and	
Engineering	

 
APRIL 13th SNOW SPRINGS ELEMENTARY  
  850	South	1700	West    Lehi,	Utah	84043	 
 
OR 
 
APRIL 27th GROVECREST ELEMENTARY 
1037	North	300	East     Pleasant	Grove,	Utah	84062 
 

 
Register On-l ine:  alpineschools.org/gifted-service



 

Alpine School District 2018-2019 

Bright Ideas is an extra-curricular theme based program open to all interested elementary students. This year’s theme 

is Power it Up With STEM focusing on different branches of STEAM education: science, technology, engineering, art 

and math.  

WHO: Open to all interested, motivated and cooperative K-6
th 

grade students. WHAT: Gifted Services program based on 

high level thinking skills and strategies with  

hands-on learning and creativitiy.  

WHEN: Saturdays during the months offered. Two of the same sessions are offered during those months, but at different 

schools. Choose one session/school.  

November Session: Saturday, November 3rd Snow Springs Elementary Saturday, November 10th Grovecrest Elementary  

January Session: Saturday, January 5th Snow Springs Elementary Saturday, January 26th Grovecrest Elementary  

April Session: Saturday, April 13th Snow Springs Elementary Saturday, April 27th Grovecrest Elementary  

WHERE: Snow Springs Elementary, 850 S 1700 W, Lehi 84043 or Grovecrest Elementary, 1037 N 300 E, Pleasant Grove 

84062  

TIME: 8:30-12:00 PM  

COST: $25 per session or EARLY REGISTRATION for all 3 sessions is $65  

The registration deadline is two weeks prior to each session. Early registration ends the Friday BEFORE Fall Break, October 

12th.  

QUESTIONS: Contact Holly Stansfield, hstansfield@alpinedistrict.org  

**ONLINE REGISTRATION ONLY** alpineschools.org/gifted-services No refunds will be given  

     
 


